
SWGC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

September 5, 2024 

 

Meeting was held at Shorecliffs Golf Club. 

 

PRESIDENT: Vicky Vieley 

 

Welcome back to everyone, new and longtime members.   

 

Another reminder to members to arrive ½ hour before scheduled tee time. It is possible to go out earlier 

when everyone has checked in and ready to go.  It is disrespectful to the course and club members you 

are playing with to be late.   

 

The need to create a flyer to join our Women’s Club was discussed.  Carolyn Sherman volunteered to 

make the flyer.  Thank you, Carolyn for stepping up!! 

 

The club policy of playing music while playing golf was discussed.  It was determined that music is not 

allowed while golfing with the club. 

 

The current board members over-extended term expire at the end of the year. Please consider taking a 

position on the board for 2025.  Instructions for the positions are available.  We encourage your 

involvement. 

 

VICE PRESIDENT: Christmas party menu is in progress.   

 

TREASURER: Carolyn Sherman 

 

Budget is on track.   

WPLGA awards for the first quarter have been given out.  Everyone is encouraged to join next year.  It’s 

fun playing at different locations once a month. 

 

HANDICAP: Mary Willenborg  

 

Remember to post your scores correctly and make sure the scorecards are given to Mary. 

 

MEMBERSHIP: Leslie Nolan 

 

Welcome new members, Sheri Sears, Debbie Althouse, and Gloria Spelber.  Welcome back to the club, 

Cindy Van Rooyen and Jenny Bremen.  SCGA fees increasing next year to $41.00 

 

50/50:  Gina Bluhm and Kathy Allen were the winners. 

 

A fun game will be planned for the next General Meeting Day October 3, 2024. 

 

Meeting adjourned 1:30 pm 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

 

Erni Torres, Secretary 

 


